
I am writing to  the lack of thought by the developers to the damage to wildlife,   Badgers, Foxes, 

Hares, etc which will be severly damaged due to Fences  being placed around the solar panels, this 

will render great damage   to the environment.   There is also the matter of loss of wildlife due to the 

removal of hedges, which should not be allowed, as well as loss of walking, horse riding which is able 

to continue at present.  This is all due to the unprofessional attitude of the developers to our 

environment. 


